
 
 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUAÉ 
 

Being a special communication to residents 
 

 
7th July 2016 

 
Good day to all fellow Evergreen Broadacres Residents, 
 
As we near the Annual Residents Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 26th July 2016 at 16.00, your 

ResCom is of the opinion that we should get consensus on the head scrutineer in advance of the 

meeting, as some preparation might be necessary for a smooth meeting. 

 

To this end, we propose Dick Sheppard be appointed once again to this role. 

 

Should you have any objection to this proposal, please advise us (i.e. any ResCom member) in 

writing, no later than the afternoon of Wednesday, 13th July 2016. 

 

 

Best regards as ever, 

 

 

Graham Langmead 
Chairman for on behalf of ResCom 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*ResCom: Chairman Graham Langmead; Deputy Chairmen Dick Townsend & Robin Slogrove; Social Jean Spurr 
& Sue Jackson ; Environment Hennie du Preez; Security  Tess Sleigh; Governance Dick Townsend; Healthcare 

Robin Slogrove: Finance Cecil Fann; Communication Graham Langmead 
+ManCom representatives from ResCom are Chairman and the 2 Deputy Chairmen 


